

Ms Alison Drayton St Michael's C Of E Primary School The Grove Urmston Manchester M41 6JD

11 January 2019

Dear Headteacher

Re: Latest KS2 Results

I recently heard from the Minister of State for School Standards, Nick Gibb, who told me about your latest KS2 results.

I wanted to write to offer my congratulations, as I understand that, at your school, the number of pupils achieving the expected standard in reading, writing and mathematics has increased. This is good news, keep up the good work!

On a separate note, I'm always happy to visit local schools to talk to children about my work as an MP or have school groups come and visit me in parliament. If you would like more information or to arrange a visit, then please e-mail me on kate.green.mp@parliament.uk.

Regards and best wishes,

Kate Green

Labour MP for Stretford and Urmston